
 
MEMORANDUM 
To:  Liquor Commissioners 
 
From:  Tracey Covert, City Clerk 
 
Date:  December 1, 2014 
 
Re: Liquor Commission Hearing of December 9, 2014, located in Council Chambers, 

109 E. Olive St. 
 
Public Comment 
 
4:00 p.m. 
 
 Request of Jim Marshall and Cori Bloodworth to allow moderate consumption of 

alcohol at their March 28, 2015 wedding reception to be held at Miller Park 
Pavilion. 

 
 Request of Richard Jones II and Aimee Wheeler to allow moderate consumption 

of alcohol at their February 14, 2015 wedding reception to be held at Miller Park 
Pavilion. 

 
 The application of ASIL 1, Inc., d/b/a Price Rite Food Mart, located at 706 N. 

Clinton St., requesting a GPBS liquor license which would allow the sale of 
packaged beer and wine only for consumption off the premises seven (7) days a 
week. 

 
 Discussion of Liquor License fees and a per terminal video gaming fee. 
 
cc: Legal Dept. 
 Finance 
 
TC/rg 


